
 
 

January 8, 2020 

Dear Students and Parents ~ 

As Catholic Schools Week approaches, the PHSA would like to remind you that we also 

celebrate Teacher Appreciation during that week. The faculty and staff at St. Ursula do 

such a wonderful job teaching our children, enhancing their minds and instilling in them a 

sense of well-being and Catholic identity. It is a tradition during Catholic Schools Week 

that the PHSA, representing the school families, provides a themed catered dinner for the 

faculty and staff. We also provide a small gift to show our appreciation for all of their 

efforts. Last year, the St. Ursula families donated enough money to not only pay for the 

dinner, but also provide a catered lunch or breakfast for the faculty and staff several times 

throughout the year. Please consider giving this year.  If each family makes a donation, 

this event could be a great treat for the teachers. 

Thank you,  

Caroline J Davis  

PHSA President 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


